
PRACTICE DIRECTION NUMBER 3 OF 2019 

SUPREME COURT OF QUEENSLAND 

RE-OPENING OF TOWNSVILLE REGISTRY 

Rule 976 of the Uniform Civil Procedure Rules 1999 provides that the Registry must 

be open “on each day other than a Saturday, Sunday or court holiday”. However “the 

court or the registrar may direct that the registry is to be opened or closed at other 

times.” 

I hereby revoke Supreme Court Practice Direction 2 of 2019 as and from 8:30 am on 

11 February 2019 when the Townsville Supreme Court Registry will re-open. 

. 

Chief Justice Catherine Holmes 

7 February 2019 


